AVOID DIRECT CONTACT WITH BIRDS.

DO NOT feed, touch or
remove birds. Walk
cautiously where birds
gather to avoid bird poop.

If you encounter a sick or dead bird,
report it to the New Jersey Department of

Environmental Protection’s (DEP) hotline
at 877-927-6337

Wild birds may carry Highly Pathogenic Avian Influenza
(HPAI) H5N1, also known as bird flu. HPAI mainly spreads
among birds but may infect humans or pets. You can reduce
your risk of infection by avoiding areas with sick or dead
birds and keeping your pets away from them.

Al For more information on H5N1 bird flu,
W’h visit: www.nj.gov/H5N1/
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